KIBABII UNIVERSITY

- Office of the Deputy Vice Chancellor (ASA)
Internal Memo

From: Ag. Deputy Vice Chancellor (ASA)  Date: 10" January, 2025

To: ALL KiBU STUDENTS Ref: KiBU/ASA/CORK.005/VOL.2

SUBJECT: INSECURITY AROUND KIBABII UNIVERSITY

The above subJ ect refers

On 8th- January 2075 around 9.00 PM, there were sporadic. attacks. by thugs on our students
residing outside the University. During this incident, five students were injured and some had their
phones-stolen by the gang of robbers who used a motorcycle to ﬂee "The injured students were

treated in Vanous hospltals and are respondmg well to treatment. - :

1 WlSh to assure our students that every effort has been made to ensure your maximum security and
that of your property. All security arms have been alerted ard-are working closely with our
university - secunty team to ensure that those respon51ble are apprehended and. }our safety is

guaranteed - i , i

F ollowmg this 1nc1dent night patrols around the Umver51ty have been escalated. Be advised to
-avoid movements up to late at night. In addition, be quick to report any susp1c1ous people in your

surroundmgs/nelgh‘oourhood who may have bad intentions. — -

Your uecunty starts with you and we call upon you to be on hlg,h alert at all times.

1 thank you for your cooperat_lon over this I_natter.

=

Prof. Ernest S. Mohochi ~ ' ‘ :
AG. DEPUTY VICE CHANCELLOR, ASA
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